
 
 
 

Welcome back to school 
 

I can’t believe it is the final half term in Year Two! Thank you for all of 

your support this year, the children have been fantastic and it has been a 

pleasure for myself and Mrs Clegg to teach them this year.  

 

Home Learning 
 

Please continue to remember, home learning is set on a Friday and is to be 

returned no later than Wednesday. Please support and check your child’s 

homework as much as you can. It has been great to see the support and 

collaboration that has gone into homework this year.   

 

 

Reading 
 

Please continue to make sure your child has their reading book in school 

every day and returns their library book on Thursdays. It is extremely 

important that children read every day at home for at least 10 - 15 

minutes to develop a good fluency and understanding. Help by asking them 

questions and encouraging them to respond to their reading.  

  

PE 
 

Please make sure your child has a full (named) PE kit in school including 

pumps or trainers so that it is readily available for lessons.   

 

Thank you again for your continued support.  

 

 

Mr Burgess 

St George’s CE Primary School 
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Year 2 Summer Term 2 Learning Challenge 2022  

 

Successful Learners  

What makes Bangladesh a special place? 

   

 

Successful Learners 

Areas of Learning 
As Geographers we will be 

learning about Bangladesh and 

what it is like to live there. We 

will compare and contrast this 

environment to where we live 

now. We will consider the main 

similarities and differences in 

the Physical and Human 

Geography between the UK and 

Bangladesh.   

 

As scientists we will be learning 

about living things including 

humans. We will consider what 

animals need in order to live and 

how we can stay healthy.  
 

 

As Mathematicians we will be 

learning to measure height, 

weight, length, capacity and 

temperature. We will also 

continue learning to tell the time 

accurately using an analogue 

clock.  
 

 

As caring citizens we will be 

considering our 5 ways to well-

being during fun, friends and 

fitness week.  

Areas of Learning 
As readers, we will be reading a 

book called “Pattan’s Pumpkin: 

An Indian Flood Story” and 

using this text to inspire our 

ideas and writing.  

 

As writers we will be non-

chronological reports about 

Bangladesh. To explain what it 

is like and how it is different 

to the UK.  

 

As information technologists 

we will use Purple Mash to help 

us to create music. 
 

As Musicians we will be 

thinking about how music can 

be used to express feelings. 

We will create our own tunes 

to express our feelings.  

 

In Religious Education we will 

be learning about the church 

and other places of worship. 

We will consider Why is the 

church a special place for 

Christians?  

Christian Values 

 

The value that we will be focussing on this half term is WISDOM. 

We will be thinking about how making wise choices effect everyone in our class 

and in our school.  We will also be listening to stories from the bible about wise 

people and what we can learn from those stories. 
 

Building Learning Powers 

 

We will be focusing on becoming more aware of our own strengths and 

weaknesses.  We will aim to learn what we are good at and where we need to 

show more resilience to help us learn.  

 


